

Public Hearing – Funding Request – EPB Community Outreach Budget
June 10, 2013
Page 2

Public Hearing - Variance Modification – JEA Riverside Water Main
May 13, 2013
Page 3

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Public Hearing – Meeting Summary
Funding Request – EP Education & Community Outreach Budget for 2013 -2015
Monday, June 10, 2013
5:00 p.m.


Members Present
Michelle Tappouni, Vice Chair
Lucinda Sonnenberg, Ph.D. 
Nick Howland
Bobby L. Baker, P.E.
Tony C. Bellamy, P.E.

Members Not Present
Steven T. Jenkins, Chair 
Gary Bowers, M.D.

Staff/ Resources Present
Scott Trebatoski, Acting EQD Chief
James Richardson, EPB Administrator
Jody Brooks, OGC
Steve Pace, Environmental Engineering Manager Senior
Dana Brown, Environmental Enforcement Administrator
Kevin Hayes, Environmental Programs Manager
Stacey Patronik, Intern


Call to Order	
Chair Tappouni called the Public Hearing to order at 6:10 p.m.  

Certification of Public Notice
James Richardson, EPB Administrator certified that the public notice required by Florida law appeared in the Financial News & Daily Record.  

Presentation by Petitioner
James Richardson requested that the public hearing for a funding request on the EPB Education and Outreach Budget be deferred and continued to the July 8, 2013 Board meeting. 

Comments from Public
None. 

Board Discussion and Staff Clarification
Chair Tappouni continued the public hearing funding request until July 8, 2013.

Board Vote
None

Procedural Summary 
None.

Adjournment
The Public Hearing was adjourned at 6:20 pm and was continued to 5 pm on Monday, July 8, 2013.

Respectfully submitted


					
Ruby Tucker, Executive Secretary I
Environmental Protection Board


